

Dear Business Leader:

We are reaching out to you for your support of the Heritage High School Bands and Orchestra program, including the Scarlet Regiment marching band. This group has been a symbol of excellence in Colorado. From continued success in local, state and regional competitions as well as outstanding academic performance, this group of students exemplifies the school's values of pride, character and excellence.

The HHS Bands and Orchestra program is supported by the Littleton Public School District; however, the HHS Instrumental Music Foundation needs additional income. This income is necessary to keep our commitment of excellence. Some of the expenses that are not covered by LPS School District include clinicians and instructional programs for the students, competition entry fees, concert fees, props, trailer repairs and instrument replacements. Your contribution is tax-deductible. We are a 501(c) 3 non-profit tax-exempt organization, dedicated to supporting very high standards. In addition to making a huge difference in our program and Heritage High School in general, your tax deductible gift could provide the following benefits to your business:

- Advertised at a minimum of 4 concerts per year 350 plus people at each concert
- Business printed in all the brochures, and handed out to each person, at every concert
- Advertised on the Heritage High School Bands/Orchestra website Minimum of 8,000 hits per year
- Business exposure at all competitions that have well over 1,000 people per event
- 4A/5A State Championships expose your business to an audience of over 20,000 people
- Business printed in every weekly newsletter, sent out to all students, parents and administrators

Through the years businesses like yours have generously donated to make the HHS Bands and Orchestra program what it is today and the students, parents, administrators and spectators have rewarded these sponsoring businesses with their loyalty by spending their money with these businesses and referring many friends to these businesses.

We look forward to working with you to make your business prosper as well as make your community prosper by supporting the Heritage High School Bands and Orchestras.

Respectfully,

Debbie Fuchser President HHS Instrumental Music Foundation 720-295-2773 djfuchser@gmail.com Garren Cuthrell Instrumental Music Director Heritage High School 303-347-7634 gcuthrell@lps.k12.co.us